
Dear NCTians, 

I take this opportunity to address 

you on our first in-house news -

letter. This new initiative will 

bring us together on one platform. 

News-letters reflect our company's 

culture, values, appreciation, 

motivation and many more. 

Now NCT has very competent professionals including technocrats, 

human resources and financial experts and our employees are 

the biggest asset of NCT. This news-letter will create an impact 

and bring more and more participation in various activites from 

the employees. I take this honor of transformation of organization's 

performance towards Excellence!! I am confident that NCT team 

will make their efforts to give best output. I once again would like 

to thank all stake holders of NCT & employees for their trust and 

support over the years and look forward for achieving new heights 

in coming years. 

Wishing great success to this new endeavor. 

Bharat Jain 

Vice-Chairman 

Vice-Chairman's Message 1 

CEO's Message 1 

Editor's Note 1 

Operational Excellence 2 

Improvements in past year 2 

Safety week 2 

Creating the line of sight 3 

CSR 3 

World Environment Day 4 

Narmada Clean Tech has now 

entered into its second decade 

of operation. Contribution of all 

stake holders of NCT is worthy 

of appreciation in this eventful 

journey. We sincerely congratulate 

all concerned for achieving this 

milestone in the history of NCT. 

We have also realized during this journey that the efforts of 

the NCT teams are crucial in converting the vision into real 

practice. With this fundamental in mind, we have initiated 

multi-pronged programs to improve the team effectiveness 

at NCT. 

This news-letter is but one such initiative in this direction. 

We hope to make it a permanent part of our life at NCT, and 

keep improving it gradually. 

We w ould like to congratulate the team for making this 

news-letter a reality. 

Thank you, 

Alok Kumar 

Chief Executive Officer 

Narmada Clean Tech 

I am honored to introduce the first NCT newsletter, the 

goal of which is to provide our partners with a concise yet 

comprehensive picture of all the NCT's activities, participation, 

achievement and commitment level to achieving higher goals. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who 

contributed to the first edition of this newsletter. Please feel 

free to bring any comments, suggestions or new stories to 

my attention for future editions. 

Best regards and easy reading, 

Preksha Pandya, Head HR 

The man who has confidence in himself gains the confidence of others-Hasidic Proverb 
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